
Kelley	Drye	Webinar:
Preparing	for	the	FCC	E-Rate
Reform	Proceeding
Chip	Yorkgitis

July	26,	2013

Last	week,	the	FCC	opened	a	rulemaking	to	consider	reforms	to	the	Schools	and	Libraries	program	of
its	Universal	Service	Fund	(better	known	as	the	"E-rate"	program).	The	FCC	pledged	a
comprehensive	review	and	modernization	of	the	E-rate	program	that	will	mark	the	most	significant
reexamination	of	E-rate	policies	in	the	program's	16	year	history.	Much	will	be	at	stake	for	E-rate
service	providers,	from	the	types	of	services	supported,	the	amount	reimbursed	from	the	program,
competitive	bidding	rules	and	reforms	to	streamline	funding	requests.

Please	join	Kelley	Drye	on	August	6th	for	an	informative	discussion	of	the	issues	to	be	addressed	in
the	proceeding	and	what	to	expect	from	the	FCC	in	the	next	couple	months.

Kelley	Drye	Speakers:	John	Heitmann,	Partner,	Telecommunications	Steve	Augustino,	Partner,
Telecommunications	Tom	Cohen,	Partner,	Telecommunications

Registration	is	free	but	space	is	limited.	Please	click	here	to	register	and	reserve	your
space	today!

A	recording	of	the	webinar	will	be	available	to	registrants.

https://www.kelleydrye.com/people/chip-yorkgitis
http://www.kelleydrye.com/attorneys/john_heitmann
http://www.kelleydrye.com/attorneys/steven_augustino
http://www.kelleydrye.com/attorneys/thomas_cohen
http://kelleydrye.adobeconnect.com/eratewebinar/event/registration.html

